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workerscompinquiry - Workers Compensation Reform

From: "Lucy Rush"

To: <workerscompinquiry@parliament.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 5/17/2012 4:43 PM
Subject: Workers Compensation Reform

As an active member we strongly support the submission of the Motor Traders Association in relation to the
proposed reforms to the Workers Compensation system.

The high cost of workers compensation premiums has a marked impact on this business and it’s abil ity to
employ new workers. We strongly believe the MTA should be allowed to take control of the management of
workers compensation liabilities for the Motor Trades Industry. The MTA has a vested interest in the industry
and its workers and therefore are the in best position to ensure the achievement of fair outcomes for its
members, through reduced premiums and taking better care of the industry’s injured workers.
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